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TOWN OF GRANBY 

Incorporated 1786 
15 NORTH GRANBY ROAD 

GRANBY, CONNECTICUT 06035-2125 

 

Brian K. Long - Fire Marshal 

 (860) 844-5318 office  (860) 836-3553 cell 

firemarshal@granby-ct.gov 

 

 

Community Risk Reduction - Smoke Alarm Program 

We offer FREE replacement of battery operated alarms and 

batteries for one and two family dwellings located in the Town 

of Granby. There is no cost or obligation involved. 

With a quick call or email to our office, we will come out and check your detectors free 

of charge or provide you with replacement smoke alarms and batteries. Or if you wish 

to install your own, we will provide alarms and batteries. 

 

Help us keep you and your family safe by taking advantage of this program. 
 

Contact us at 860-844-5321 or firemarshal@granby-ct.gov  
 

We are currently unable to replace “Hardwired” smoke alarms at this time. 

Reminder, that Smoke Alarms have a lifespan of 10 years. 

Replace your smoke alarm batteries at least annually! 
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